TRAFALGAR PUBLIC HEARING AGENDA
November 16, 2017
6:30 P.M.
OPEN MEETING and ROLL CALL:  Jason Ramey
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: Betty Davis
NEW BUSINESS: 
On or about Friday, February 9, 2018, the Town of Trafalgar intends to apply to the Indiana Office of Community and Rural Affairs for a grant from the State Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Wastewater/Drinking Water Program (WDW). This program is funded by Title I of the federal Housing and Community Development Act of 1974, as amended. These funds are to be used for a community development project that will include the following activities: Water Improvements Project. The total amount of CDBG funds to be requested is $700,000.  The amount of CDBG funds proposed to be used for activities that will benefit the 59.6% low-and moderate-income persons is $417,200. The Applicant also proposes to expend an estimated $454,170 in non-CDBG funds on the project. These non-CDBG funds will be derived from the following source: $454,170 from a local bank loan. Total project cost is $1,154,170 which breaks down to $700,000 (61% of the total project cost) of CDBG funds and $454,170 (39% of the total project cost) in non-CDBG funds.
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